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	    Downingtown High School Music Parents Association

PO Box 606

Downingtown, PA 19335



	January, 2019
	Performer Name: ____________________________________________________   
School: ________________________________ Section: ___________________


Dear Local Community Supporter,

Downingtown High School (DHS) Indoor Percussion Ensemble and the Music Parents Association will be hosting our Mid-Atlantic Percussion Society home show on Saturday, March 2nd, 2019, at Downingtown East High School. We expect anywhere from 400 to 600 people to attend this event.  In addition to the event schedule and well wishes for the student performers, the program will contain advertisements from local area businesses.  Your company can make an impact for our students and your business while reaching out to a captive audience.  We hope we can count on your support!


What is DHS Indoor Percussion?

· Musically talented students performing an Indoor show with complex music and choreography.

· Instrumentalists from all three high schools – East, West and STEM – playing all varieties of percussion:  bass drums, tenor drums (quads), snare drums, cymbals, marimbas, vibraphones, xylophone and more.
· The Downingtown Indoor Percussion Ensemble is the only activity within the school district that involves students from all three Downingtown area high schools. 
· The Indoor Percussion Ensemble competes through the Mid-Atlantic Percussion Association beginning in February 2019.

· The Percussion Ensemble has also competed in the National Winter Guard International competitions in Dayton, Ohio; in fact, in April 2016 they made it to the Scholastic A World Class Finals where they placed 13th out of 64 in the WORLD! 

· Our staff members are committed educators that teach music, technical skills, and more.  Many of the staff members are future music directors working through college. The leader of our ensemble is Sean Moran, Indoor Percussion Ensemble Director, as well as Mr. Andrew German, Downingtown East Band Director.

· Our students practice six hours during the week and all day on Saturdays from November through April.


Ad sizes and prices are attached to this letter.  Simply fill out the Ad Order Form and mail it with your check payable to DHS-MPA to: Susan Chindemi, 9 Northwood Drive, Downingtown, PA 19335 on or before Thursday, January 31, 2019.  Electronic artwork for your ad can be emailed to Susan at schindemi99@gmail.com. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Susan Chindemi, at 484-467-1728.

Thank you so much for your support.  We, as well as the surrounding communities, value and benefit from your participation. 

Sincerely,

MPA Indoor Percussion Ensemble Program Committee
Downingtown Music Parents Association

  “Indoor Percussion Ensemble” 
Program Ad Order Form

Advertising Deadlines:
Thursday, January 31st 2019

Check made payable to:  DHS-MPA

Mail check, hard copy ad (if using) and digital ads to:
Susan Chindemi

Schindemi99@gmail.com
9 Northwood Drive, Downingtown, PA 19335

484-467-1728
Please provide us with high-resolution PDF files (300dpi). 

We can also accept jpeg files that are 300 dpi or higher. 


   Indoor Percussion Ensemble Ads

____ Outside Back Cover (1) Color       5.5”w x 8.5”h                $175
____ Inside Cover (2) Color       
   5.5”w x 8.5”h                $125 

____ Full Page B/W              

   5.5”w x 8.5”h                $110                

____ Half Page B/W                  
   4.25”w x 5.5”h              $ 50
____ Quarter Page B/W            
   3.0”w x 4.5”h                $ 35
Name                                                          Company________________________
Address________________________________________________________
City                                                               State             Zip code____________
Phone #                                                         Email_________________________
Indoor Drumline Contact:_____________________     Total enclosed:________
